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There was recently a "leak" in a fish tank in Norway that allowed the total Farmed 

Fish population to escape into the wild!!!  This put the entire wild fish population at 

risk for disease!!  These farmed fish tanks should NOT be allowed.  The pose an 

immediate danger to the wild fish population!!! 


